
Wellness Meeting Minutes March 17, 2021 
 
1.water filling stations and that we seem to be going through more fills and so will 
check in with custodial staff to check on them more often to make sure filters are 
good. 
2. We need to fill the board member position- I will email a person to see if they 
are interested 
3. Wendy Schultz, Elem. PE is joining the committee and Karen Flatness will stay 
on as our parent representative 
4. Mary Urch from Steele County SHIP - shared they have some new training for 
staff and students that promote health and well-being that will be explored more 
by the committee 
It was a 20-minute meeting with 7 members present. We will meet again May for 
our final meeting of the year. 
 


